
Banyo station
accessibility upgrade

PROJECT UPDATE – MAY 2025

The Banyo station accessibility upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s program to make 
our stations accessible for everyone. 

About the project
Banyo station is being upgraded to make it more 
accessible, and easier for customers to travel on our 
network.

The new, modern station will help people in 
wheelchairs, parents with prams and those travelling 
with luggage or who are injured, to access our trains 
with ease.

Construction progress
Main construction at Banyo is nearly complete and the 
station will reopen to customers and rail services on 
Monday 26 May 2025.

Project activities recently undertaken on-site include:
•	 testing of the precinct’s lighting system
•	 construction of station entrances
•	 ticket office fit-out
•	 footbridge fit-out and lift commissioning.

Upcoming works
Activities to be undertaken in the coming weeks 
include:
•	 finishing works on the new build - entrances, ticket 

office and footbridge/lift infrastructure
•	 landscaping throughout the station precinct
•	 completion of new bicycle facilities (coming soon)
•	 finishing CCTV and electrical works on northern 

(existing) footbridge (opening soon)
•	 demobilisation and removal of project offices
•	 completion and reopening of the station carpark 

(in the weeks following station reopening). 

We will continue to keep you informed of activities.

Due to testing of the European Train Control System 
(ETCS), there will be a closure of the Shorncliffe line 
from Monday 2 until Thursday 5 June that will impact 
Banyo station and all other stations on the line.

Construction impacts
Works will generally take place between Works will generally take place between 6am and 6am and 
6pm, Monday to Saturday,6pm, Monday to Saturday, unless notified. Prior  unless notified. Prior 
notification will be provided for after hours activities notification will be provided for after hours activities 
(nights, Sundays or public holidays).(nights, Sundays or public holidays).

Thank you for your understanding throughout 
construction of the new Banyo station. 

Alternative transport arrangements
With rail services resuming at Banyo station, the 
alternative transport (shuttle bus, route 316) 
between Northgate and Banyo stations will cease 
operation from last service, Sunday 1 June 2025. 

Contact us 
For more information, to provide feedback or to 
receive email updates, contact the project team:
•	 Phone:	 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: 	 stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
•	 Website: 	 queenslandrail.com.au
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